
1

Anabella Mayorga

From: PAUL RABCZAK <prabczak@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 1:27 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Oppose, Assault Weapon Ban H5436 !

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To whom it may concern:   
 
Please Oppose the Assault Weapons Ban. H 5436! 
 
My Name is;  Paul Rabczak, I live in the Town of Cumberland RI, 02864  
Your Bill makes no sense to Law abiding citizens who abide by the laws we already have in place. 
  
 Looks to me like the people who came up with bill don't have much knowledge of firearms! 
I have been an NRA certified firearms safety instructor and a range safety officer for over 30 years. 
 
What makes people in politics think that law abiding citizens who are trained in firearm safety are going to 
start committing  
crimes with the firearms they already lawfully possess with the accessories you have listed in Bill H5436? 
  
 Thanks, Paul Rabczak 


